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HAPPY NEW MATHEMATICAL YEARS! 

Due to professor Gane Policarp’s kindness, I have several issues of “Caietul de 
informare matematică” (“The Notebook of Mathematical Information”), which has been 
put together with attention to detail and skill, and which attracted and persuaded me, from 
the very beginning, to collaborate with small materials. 

The redactor’s preoccupation to present the problems given at competitions and 
scholar Olympiads, at exams and baccalaureates, determined me to give it a special place 
in my modest bookcase, and to work with my students proposed problems, some of the 
students having their names included on the list of those who correctly solved the 
problems.  

Now, I found out, with a pleasant surprise, that the Câmpina mathematicians’ 
journal celebrates its 10th anniversary of continuous publishing. 

Long road and continuous success!  

(January 1988) 
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